
Welcome to the 4th edition of 

Faversham Assistance Centre - FACE Newsletter 

We complete our work on a donation only basis 

please show your support by donating generously. 

FACE does not get any government funding 
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FACE NEWSLETTER 

There will be 2 more before the end of the year. 

We hope  you like it and it helps you find out more about FACE. 

We are now in our gardening season after completing a successful decorating season (which 

started in mid November 2023). We expect to continue with the gardening services until the end 

of November (unless too wet). 

Our waiting list is now at 12 between Faversham and Sittingbourne, so please let us know if your 

circumstances have changed or if you know of someone who needs FACE. The sooner they get 

on the list, the sooner we can start helping them! Please get in touch 07483 150330 

Please use your 

phone to donate to 

FACE using this QR 

Before and after we completed in 2023 in 

Faversham and Sittingbourne. 

Helping the elderly and disabled of our community since 1987 

We provide gardening and decorating services and allow the most 

vulnerable of society stay in their own homes for longer. Can we help you? 



Thanks for reading, our next Newsletter will be in the summer.  

Please don’t forget to get in touch if you think you can donate plants for our Market Stall. 

Please let Billy, Matt or Mark know if you can grow some plants for us, we would be grateful 

for any plants, flowers and veggies or even bulbs! 

We really appreciate any donation. 

All the best, 

Federica Holland (Project Manager) 
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facefaversham 

We complete our work on a donation only basis 

please show your support by donating generously 

Do you like plants? WE LOVE THEM! 

We are now collecting plants for our Market Stall in Faversham on Saturday the 11th 

of May. This is our biggest fundraiser for the year and we need plants to sell! 

Can you grow plants to help FACE?  Thank you! 

Well done Stephanie! 

Our Chair of Trustees raised over 

£700 for our good cause so far! 

Stephanie is swimming the length of  The 

Channel (all 22 miles of it) by completing 

1352 25 metre lengths at Faversham Pool.  

 


